
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING A PROPOSED HOTEL/CONVENTION 

CENTER PROJECT 

 

 
The Development Corporation of Richmond will hold a public hearing regarding a proposed 

economic development project to incentivize the location of a hotel/convention center within 

the environs of the City of Richmond. Members of the public who wish to present testimony 

or evidence regarding the proposed hotel/convention center project shall be given an 

opportunity to do so. The public hearing will be held at the Richmond City Hall Annex, 600 

Morton Street, Richmond, Texas 77469 on December 14, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

At said time and place, all such persons shall have the right to appear and be heard on the 

proposed economic development project incentivizing the proposed hotel/convention center 

project. 
 
 

 


